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February 17, 2006

Gene S. Winter, Esq.

St. Onge Steward Johnston & Reens LLC
986 Bedlord St.

Stamford, Connecticut 06905-5619

Dear Mr. Winter:

I am writing on behalf of the Copyright Office Review Board with regard to an
application from your client, Aaron Shum Jewelry, Ltd., to register a work entitled Multiple
Stone Setting., Examiner Kathryn Sukites notified you in a letter, dated September 24, 2005, that
you had 120 days to clarify the nature of Applicant’s claim in that work.

The Board has been informed by legal counsel that you were waiting to respond to Ms.
Sukites’ request until after receiving its decision for a related application from the same
Applicant for a work entitled Tiered Multiple Stone Setting. Because of the delay in notifying
you of its final decision on that related application, the Board is extending Ms. Sukites’ deadline
for Multiple Stone Setting to March 15, 2006.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Rence Coe, an attorney
for the Board, who is in the Office of the General Counsel. She may be reached at 202/707-
8380.

Sincerely,
I8/

Nanette Petruzzelli -

Special Legal Advisor for Reengineering
For the Review Board

United States Copyright Office

cc: Kathryn Sukites



